
October 17, 2018

Dear Crestwood Hills Residents, 

As announced at the CHA Annual Meeting—to support important safety, social, 
and other board goals—the CHA Board is recommending a small increase in the  
annual membership dues from $75 to $100. This is the first such adjustment to  
be proposed in many years, and as a final step in the approval process, a special 
meeting is being called to allow members to vote on the measure. 

The CHA Special Meeting will take place on Sunday, December 16th at 3:30pm  
at the Crestwood Hills Park Recreation Center. All members with current,  
up-to-date 2018 dues are invited to vote, one per household.

We sincerely hope you will attend the special meeting and register your support  
for the future wellbeing of our unique community. If there are any questions or  
concerns regarding this proposed increase or the special meeting, please contact 
the board by emailing us at hello@crestwoodhills.com.  

Sincerely,

Kate Blackman
President
Crestwood Hills Association

986 Hanley Avenue
Los Angeles, California 
90049

www.crestwoodhills.com


